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McDuffey Joins Camdenton Education 

Foundation Board 
 

 
   Since incorporating as a not-for-profit organization in 

2001, the Camdenton R-III School District Education 

Foundation has been "Steering the Course for the Future" for 

students and teachers, and now welcomes Mickey McDuffey 

to participate in that endeavor.  

 

    McDuffey has lived at the lake since 1976.  She is the 

parent of two Camdenton alums and has four grandchildren 

currently in Camdenton School District attending the Middle 

School and High School.  She is an active community and 

school volunteer, having served as the chairperson of the 

Camdenton Schools Facilities Task Force that recommended 

the building of the present high school, as a past president of 

the Camdenton Area Chamber of Commerce and as 

chairman of the Camden County Planning and Zoning Commission.  She has her degree in secondary 

math education from Missouri State, taught math in the Camdenton High School for three years and 

is now a retired business owner. 

 

   “I am honored and pleased to serve on the Camdenton Education Foundation Board.  Our family 

has received so much from the Camdenton School District, and I look forward to supporting the 

efforts of the Foundation to continue this proud education commitment to our students, staff and 

community,” says McDuffey.  

   The Camdenton Education Foundation has served as a vital School District partner awarding 76 

graduating senior scholarships since its inception.  The Foundation continues delivering supplemental 

funding for educational programs and activities aimed at broadening Camdenton students' and 

teachers' personal achievement.  In the past three years, the Foundation funded 13 classroom grants 

impacting over 1000 students across all campus facilities, in addition to awarding seven Educator 

Scholarships for advanced degrees.   

   For more information, please go to www.camdentonschools.org , click District Info tab, then 

Education Foundation. 
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                  Foundation PR/Communications Chairperson 

       573-480-4669 

  Foundation email:  camdenton_edu_foundation@yahoo.com 

  Personal email:  singaporemarsha@gmail.com 

 

 


